
Election Commission 
City of Aurora, Colorado 

May 11th, 2022 
6:00 p.m. 

Virtual Meeting 
 
 
Call to Order: Scott Irvin called the meeting to order at 6:03 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: City Clerk Rodriguez called roll 
 
Members Present: Mike Seufert, Lori Gimelshteyn, Bill McCartin, Scott Irvin, Molly Barrett 
 
Staff Present: Kadee Rodriguez, City Clerk; Cecilia Zapata, Deputy City Clerk; Council 
Member Coombs; Council Member Medina; Council Member Marcano; Jessica Prosser, 
Director of Housing & Community Services; Daniel Krzyzanowski, City Planner; Bill Keever, 
City Planner; Marisa Noble, City Planner  
 
Approval of Agenda: Scott Irvin motions to approve the agenda, seconded by Lori 
Gimelshteyn. Motion passed. 
 
Approval of Minutes: Bill McCartin motions to approve the 04-13-2022 minutes, seconded 
by Scott Irvin. Motion passed. 
  
Ward Boundary Changes: Kadee Rodriguez begins reviewing the 2023 Redistricting 
timeline and provides a calendar for proposed dates and deadlines pertaining to the 
redistricting. Daniel Krzyzanowski presents the current population trends within the City of 
Aurora and the 6 ward boundaries. He proceeds to present the 2 proposed scenarios for 
redistricting which were influenced by maintaining a balanced population across all wards, 
moving as little citizens as possible, and respecting voting precincts and geographical 
landmarks. Discussion is had and questions from the commissioners and various council 
members are answered. 
 
Miscellaneous Items: Scott Irvin requests that Kadee provide the latest legislative 
information for the members to review in preparation for the next meeting. Scott Irvin also 
informs members to research the voting precincts in particular the 2019 voting precinct 
issue that Council Member Coombs alluded too, so that these issues may be discussed at 
the following meeting.  
 
Adjournment: Motion by Scott Irvin to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Molly Barrett. 
The meeting is adjourned at 6:41 p.m. 

 
 
 
 

_________________________________ 
 

                                                                     Scott Irvin, Chair 
 


